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Date: April 26, 2022

Dear Students, Parents & Guardians,

Due to the heat waves, the Primary Students are given study holidays
from April 27, 2022 to April 29, 2022. The usual classes will be
resumed on May 2, 2022.

The Secondary and Higher Secondary students will continue to have
their classes from 7.40a.m. to 12.30p.m. April 29, 2022. Then
depending upon the weather we will take further decisions.
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Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph Savariappan SJ,
Principal
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